
 
Delaware Integrated World Language Performance Assessments 

 
Interpersonal Speaking (H1) 

 
 
 Starting 

0 pts 
Novice Low 

1 pt 
Novice Mid 

2 pts 
Novice High 

3 pts 
What 

language do  
I use? 

Vocabulary 

 
I am unable to 
produce any words 
in the target 
language. 

 
I can produce only a few 
random words in the 
target language 

 
I can use a limited 
number of words and 
phrases for common 
objects and actions, but 
they are repetitive. 

 
I can use familiar words 
and phrases on familiar 
tasks, topics, and 
activities.  
I can elaborate a little. 

 
How do I use 
language? 

 
Function & Structure 

 
I cannot provide 
any information in 
the target 
language.  

 
I can use some simple 
words to provide basic 
information.   

 
I can use words, phrases 
and formulaic sentences 
to provide basic 
information. 

I can use phrases and 
short simple sentences to 
provide basic information. 
I can begin to combine 
words and phrases to 
create original sentences.   

 
How well am 
I understood 
during this 

task? 
 

Comprehensibility 

 
I cannot produce 
any sounds unique 
to the target 
language that could 
be understood by a 
target-language 
speaker. 

 
I can pronounce very 
few sounds unique to 
the target language and 
can only be understood 
with great effort. 

 
I can pronounce in 
isolation some sounds 
unique to the target 
language and be 
understood with 
difficulty by someone 
accustomed to a 
language learner.  

 
I can mostly be 
understood by someone 
accustomed to a language 
learner.  I can pronounce 
in isolation many sounds 
unique to the target 
language, but 
mispronunciation during 
speech or the use of 
longer sentences often 
result in a breakdown in 
comprehensibility. 
 

How well do I 
understand? 

 
Comprehension  

I cannot 
understand any 
language. 

I can understand some 
isolated words. 

I can understand some 
simple questions and 
statements.  I frequently 
need to hear things 
repeated again. 

I can understand simple 
questions and statements.  
Sometimes I need to hear 
things repeated again. 

       Adapted from the ACTFL Proficiency Guidelines-Speaking (1999) and the ACTFL Performance Guidelines form K-12 Learners (1998) and LInguaFolio (2009). 
 

How well do 
I use the 

language? 

 
Language Control 

 
I cannot produce 
words in any 
coherent manner. 

 
I can utter only words; 
unable to speak at any 
length 
No identifiable 
organization; only 
individual words 

 
My errors in grammar, 
word order, and word 
choice often prevent 
communication. 

 
My errors in grammar, 
word order, and word 
choice sometimes 
prevent communication. 

How much 
language do 

I deliver? 
Task Completion 

 
I did not complete 
the task as 
directed. 

 
I completed little of 
what I was asked to do. 

 
I completed some of what 
I was asked to do. 

 
I completed most 
everything I was asked to 
do. 

 


